
 

 Churt Recreation Ground Trust       

Secretary to the Trust         

Mrs Dawn Barrow 

Minutes of the ‘Virtual’ meeting of Churt Recreation Ground Trust 

held on Wednesday 16 September 2020  

at 9.10 p.m. 

 

Present 

Churt:  Cllrs David Crossley, Eunice Burch, Robert Cordell, Lisa Martin,  

Myra Johnson, Katy Law, Roger Rowe 

                                                                                                                                                                                                    

Surrey County Council:   0 

Waverley Borough Council:  0 

Secretary to the Trust:   Dawn Barrow 

Members of the Public:   0 

 

RGT 20/44 Welcome 

Cllr Crossley welcomed all to the meeting.  

 

RGT 20/45 Apologies for absence 

Apologies were given and ACCEPTED by Cllrs Petty and Raeside,  

 

RGT 20/46 Disclosure of Pecuniary and other Interests 

None 

 

RGT 20/47 Minutes of the virtual meeting of 15 July 2020 

The Minutes of the virtual meeting of 15 July were PROPOSED by Cllr Johnson, SECONDED 

by Cllr Law and AGREED by all.  

 

RGT 20/48 Secretary’s report 

1) Tree works commenced late August with 1st call trees 

2) George Woods has mended broken wooden slat in youth hut, broken name plaque 

adjacent to lime tree and cleared vegetation along pathway to HHL and entrance to 

Rec Ground. 

3) CHAPS to hold small event on Rec Sat 12 September afternoon 

4) SCOPE bin emptied early August 

5) User group contributions received from tennis club, football club and Churt Heritage 

6) Broken pavilion alarm replaced at cost of £485 plus VAT 28/8/20 

7) Works to memorial piers carried out. 

8) Application submitted to David Harmer’s Member’s Allocation fund for £400 towards 

cedar bench carving 

 

 

RGT 20/49 Recreation Ground Committee report. 

    

RGT 20/49.1 Report from the Recreation Ground Committee (RC) 

Rob Beckinsale will start carving the cedar tree stump on Fri 25 September and will do a 

time lapse video of the carving. Spare cut off wood will be kept for Cllr Cordell. SCC 

have granted us £400 from David Harmer’s Member’s Allocation towards the cost. 

 



 

RGT 20/49.2 Matters relating to sports clubs  

CCC have been asked to tidy up their equipment now their season is over. Bark under 

aerial runway needs replenishing. Clerk to ask George Woods to do this job. 

 

RGT 20/50 Financial Matters. 

 

RGT 20/50.1 Payments for authorisation – July and Aug 2020 

July accounts Proposed by Cllr Johnson, seconded by Cllr Cordell and agreed by all. 

Aug accounts Proposed by Cllr Rowe, seconded by Cllr Martin and agreed by all. 

 

RGT 20/50.2 Budget update and income report – July and Aug 2020 

Noted  

 

RGT 20/50.3 Churt Heritage given 6 months’ rent free due to Covid 19. 

 

Other matters: 

Di Christie has presented the Ian Christie Memorial Cup to the most improved junior  player at 

CCC. The Parish Council will now buy an honours board on which to note the names going forwards. 

The WI held a very successful socially distant coffee morning on the Recreation Ground and 

CHAPS held a successful event on the Rec. 12 September which was well attended. 

We have received a complaint about skate boarding on the Rec Ground car park. Cllr Crossley will 

include a note to parents in his monthly newsletter asking for consideration and care by their 

children. 

Cllr Cordell asked where to put playground inspection reports as monthly meetings are now virtual. 

Clerk suggested posting them in post box next to pavilion. 

 

There being no other business, the virtual meeting of the Churt Recreation Ground Trust 

closed at 9.35pm.   
 
 

 

++++++++++++++++++++ 

Signed by Chairman:        Date 

 

The next meetings of the Churt Parish Council and Recreation Ground Trust will take place 

 virtually on Weds 21st October 

At 7.30pm. 


